
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 7th July 2021 

 

Dear Parent/caregiver,  

 

Today the Premier announced a 7-day statewide lockdown starting at 
6.00pm tonight (Tuesday 20 July).  

Only the children of essential workers and vulnerable children will be able 
to attend school. 

A skeleton staff will provide supervision but not a learning program from 
tomorrow. 

We will be offering a remote learning program via Daymap from Thursday.  
Students will be required to log into Daymap every day and open up the 
class notes for every lesson. 

All students have been asked to take home school laptops/devices, books 
and anything else they need to continue their learning from home.  

More information on learning programs will be provided later this week, as 
we work our way through the new COVID-19 Directions.  

All South Australians are making sacrifices to ensure our community remains 
as safe as possible. We appreciate that this is a significant undertaking for 
you and your family.  Your child’s teacher, our support staff and I are here 
to support you where we can. 

  

Kind Regards, 

 

Kristen Masters 

Principal   

 


